
Notification 

Sub: Adjustment of Financial Assistance for MBA/ Masters 

This is for information of all the MBA/Masters students that the online 

applications for Financial Assistance those were submitted within 17
th

 June, 2020 

have been analyzed in the Student Welfare Committee meeting held on 4
th

 July, 

2020 and granted Financial Assistances. 

The approved amounts for the applicants have already been adjusted by the 

Accounts and Finance Division, IIUC. 

Students are requested to check their personal Accounts and contact the ACFD, 

IIUC for further queries (if any). 
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